
CONSENT FORM 
Action Feedback Kit for Children and Young People  
We are interested in receiving feedback about the services we offer directly from children 
and young people. We have developed a special feedback kit for children and young people 
to learn more about their experiences with the service. Your child/young person is invited to 
take part. The feedback children/young people provide will be anonymous. The information 
gathered will be presented back to the management of the Australian Childhood Foundation 
with the aim of better meeting the needs of children, young people, carers and families. If 
you consent for your child/young person to take part with this Feedback Kit please complete 
this form. Any child/young person does not have to take part in this activity at any time. The 
feedback process will stop if the child/young person lets the counsellor know that they do not 
want to keep going.    

Thank you

Details of child and family

Child/Young Person’s Name: 

Parent/Guardian/Carer’s Name: 

Consent of Guardian / Carer

I give permission for my child/young person to take part with the Action Feedback Kit for 
Children and Young People.

Guardian’s Signature							       Date: ____ /____ /____



AGREEMENT
for Children and Young People  
We are really interested to hear about what children and young people have liked and not 
liked about their time with us here at the Australian Childhood Foundation. We have made an 
Action Feedback Kit for Children and Young People to help us find out what you think.

It is a bit like a game. You will be asked some questions and there are all sorts of fun ways 
that you can give your answers.

We will collect up your answers and add them to the answers that other children and young 
people give us. We will put them all together and then give them to the people who are on the 
page that your Counsellor will show you. These are the people who will be able to think about 
whether to make any changes that will make our program even better for children and young 
people who we are involved with.

What you have to say is really important to us. It doesn’t have to be all positive. You can tell 
us anything. It is the only way we will know how to make what we offer children and young 
people better for them.

When you give us your answers, we will make sure that your name is kept private. This 
sometimes helps children and young people feel easier to tell us anything they want. 

Sometimes your answers might be made into a word cloud or a poster and put up around 
the place for other children to see. Sometimes your answers might go into a report that 
people will get to read. Sometimes, your answers might go onto our website. This helps other 
children and adults know what it is like to be part of the program that you are involved in.

You don’t have to say yes and do this activity. It is totally up to you. No one will be upset with 
you if you say no. You can also say yes and change your mind if you want to.

So if you want to go ahead and be part of it, we ask you to write your name or put your 
signature down to say that you have agreed to do it.  We ask you to do that because we think 
it is important that children always agree to do something before they do it.

Thank you

Agreement by child / young person

I agree to have a go with the Action Feedback Kit for children and young people.

Child / Young Person’s Name: 

Child / Young Person’s Signature: 


